
 

       

 
 

COMMUNITY MEMO  
TO: All Bear Island Community Residents, TFN/TAA Membership 
FROM: TFN Chief & Council 
DATE: September 10, 2021 
RE: RED ALERT – LIFTED 

Temagami First Nation advises that the RED ALERT with protective measures will be lifted 
effective September 14th,  2021. 

 
The isolated Covid-19 positive case reported on Bear Island is officially declared RESOLVED as of 11:59 
pm, September 9, 2021. 
 
We wish to thank community and staff for complying with the Red Alert protective measures and are 
looking forward to commencing with our re-opening plans. Chief and Council will meet again on Thursday, 
September 23, 2021 to re-evaluate the health and safety of the community. 
 
“The quick action and efforts of community members, Chief and Council, health services and all members 
of the First Nation Control Group helped to contain the spread of COVID-19,” said Dr. Glenn Corneil, 
Acting Medical Officer of Health and CEO for the Timiskaming Health Unit. “We have had an excellent 
working partnership with the Temagami First Nation community. We are sincerely grateful for your efforts 
in keeping your community safe and healthy.” 
 
Your continued diligence and attention to safety is greatly appreciated.  

Sincerely, 
 
Chief and Council 


